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Regular Council Meeting: March 27, 2018 

Item: H.1 

 Councillor Tighe – Motion 

 Re: CAO Review Process 

 

Motion:   

That Council direct Administration to bring back options for a CAO review process by the end of Q4 in 2018.  

 

Background 

 On March 28, 2017, Councillor Tighe gave notice that he would be presenting the following Motion at 
the April 11, 2017 regular Council Meeting: 

To review the consultant and selection process for CAO review. To have Administration 
provide a list of potential candidates for Council and choose based on a number of 
criteria that Council has approved to be introduced at the April 11, 2017 regular Council 
Meeting. 

 At the April 11, 2017 regular Council Meeting, the following Motion was made in relation to 
Councillor Tighe’s motion: 

Motion 156/17: That Council postpone consideration of the decision on H.1 for a future 
Council to bring forward and discuss for the next CAO review process within the first 
quarter of 2018. 

 On February 27, 2018, Councillor Tighe requested this item proceed on March 27, 2018 as worded 
above. 


